
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim with the Governor of Wasit to discuss services provided
to citizens and completion of service projects

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad, received

the governor of Wasit Mahmoud Mullah Talal Sunday 10/9/2017.

\r\n

His eminence with the governor of Wasit discussed services provided to citizens and means to

implement the electoral program with the available potentials, called to invest all provinces\'

potential to maximize funds and address the financial crisis, indicated that Wasit city is

unique because it is a station between Baghdad and the cities of the south and this impose more

pressure on the city.

\r\n

His Eminence urged Mullah Talal to arrange priorities in the current phase and focus on

investing time, praised the efforts of the former governor Malik Khalaf al-Durai, who has an

example of altruism and integrity by returning to his former posiw and refused the governor\'s

benefits after his end of tenure.


